TELEPHONE 160

OFFICE OF

COUNTY SUPERINTENDENT

FRANKLIN COUNTY

OTTAWA, KANSAS

March 11, 1941

ire Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Fducation and Recreatlon
University of hansas

Lewrence, Kansas

Dear lire Allen:

] was so very happy to recelve your
letter and to know that you will be able
to be with us the night of larch the
eighteenth.

The bangquet will be held in the First
Methodist Church at  Fourth and Hickory
Street.

We will be only too glad to see you
next Tuesdaye

YYurs very truly,

FH o

Tthel Seymour
ES/BR Cos Superintendent

MRS. ETHEL SEYMOUR
SUPERINTENDENT



